Carla Hoekzema

From: Olivia Lowell <livlowell722@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 8:14 AM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Place comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

| can't make it to the meeting this week, so here is my comment to provide feedback about the development of
Shoreline place.

Please put focus on accessibility from 99 for drivers. There are so many places on 99 that it is difficult to get in and out of
a business. This doesn't need to be another.

| am new to Shoreline and I love living close to Seattle for quick access to finer dining. | think this is a good opportunity
for shoreline to upgrade our atmosphere if there were a good selection of new restaurants that were more polished
than others along 99.

It would be nice to get excited about going out to eat in Shoreline, and spend my money here instead of Seattle. The
housing is coming along 185th and 145th rezone. We need to compliment those boom on these arterials with a sense of
community space and show people that Shoreline can step up to this opportunity to be a city. | recognize we are a
relatively new city and now we have the opportunity to shine and really offer this community a "downtown".

Best
Olivia Lowell
Echo Lake Resident



